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CAVAN COUNTY COUNCIL

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT ACTS 2000-2006
NOTICE OF PROPOSAL TO MAKE A DELETION FROM THE RECORD OF PROTECTED STRUCTURES FOR COUNTY CAVAN 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 55 of the Planning and Development Act 2000 as amended, that Cavan County Council proposes to make a deletion (Deletion No.2) from the Record of Protected Structures for County Cavan. The proposed deletion relates to CV37004 Railway Bridge, Dundavan, Kilcogy, Co. Cavan. This deletion was not an instruction by the Minister for the Environment. 
A copy of the documents relating to the proposed deletion is available for inspection at the offices of Cavan County Council, Planning Department, Farnham Centre, Farnham Street, Cavan Town during opening hours from 9.15am -1pm and 2pm – 5pm up to and including the 30th June 2011 This information can also be obtained at the Council’s website www.cavancoco.ie

Written submissions or observations with respect to the proposed deletion should be made to the Planning Authority before 5pm on the 30th June 2011 and will be taken into consideration before the making of the deletion. Submissions and observations should be forwarded to the above address OR by email to mgalligan@cavancoco.ie
Marice Galligan,

A/Senior Planner,

May 19th 2011
